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rather than individual names, espe-
cially in positions where rapid turn-
over occurs. The determination should
contain sufficient information, such as
the job title, number, and operational
level where the work is to be performed
(i.e., five recruiter personnel or posi-
tions at the Detroit Army Recruiting
Battalion) to satisfy an audit, if nec-
essary.

(e) Situations may arise where it is
more cost-effective for the Government
to provide an employee a vehicle for
home-to-work transportation rather
than have the employee travel a long
distance to pick up a vehicle and then
drive back toward or beyond his/her
residence to perform his/her job. In
those situations agencies should con-
sider basing the vehicle at a Govern-
ment facility located near the employ-
ee’s job site. If such a solution is not
feasible, an agency must then decide if
the use of the vehicle should be ap-
proved under the compelling oper-
ational considerations definition.
Home-to-work transportation in such
cases may be approved only if other
available alternatives would involve
substantial cost to the Government or
expenditure of substantial employee
time.

Subpart 101–6.5—Code of Ethics
for Government Service

§ 101–6.500 Scope of subpart.
(a) In accordance with Public Law 96–

303, the requirements of this section
shall apply to all executive agencies
(as defined by section 105 of title 5,
United States Code), the United States
Postal Service, and the Postal Rate
Commission. The heads of these agen-
cies shall be responsible for ensuring
that the requirements of this section
are observed and complied with within
their respective agencies.

(b) Each agency, as defined in ‘‘(a)’’
above, shall display in appropriate
areas of buildings in which at least 20
individuals are regularly employed by
an agency as civilian employees, copies
of the Code of Ethics for Government
Service (Code).

(c) For Government-owned or wholly
leased buildings subject to the require-
ments of this section, at least one copy
of the Code shall be conspicuously dis-

played, normally in the lobby of the
main entrance to the building. For
other buildings subject to the require-
ments of this section which are owned,
leased, or otherwise provided to the
Federal Government for the purpose of
performing official business, at least
one copy of the Code shall be conspicu-
ously displayed within the space occu-
pied by the Government. In all cases,
additional copies of the Code may be
displayed in other appropriate building
locations, such as auditoriums, bul-
letin boards, cafeterias, locker rooms,
reception areas, and other high-traffic
areas.

(d) Agencies of the Federal Govern-
ment shall not pay any costs for the
printing, framing, or other preparation
of the Code. Agencies may properly pay
incidental expenses, such as the cost of
hardware, other materials, and labor
incurred to display the Code. Display
shall be consistent with the decor and
architecture of the building space. In-
stallation shall cause no permanent
damage to stonework or other surfaces
which are difficult to maintain or re-
pair.

(e) Agencies may obtain copies of the
Code by submitting a requisition for
National Stock Number (NSN) 7690–01–
099–8167 in Fedstrip format to the GSA
regional office responsible for provid-
ing support to the requisitioning agen-
cy. Agencies will be charged a nominal
fee to cover shipping and handling.

[58 FR 21945, Apr. 28, 1994]

Subpart 101–6.6—Fire Protection
(Firesafety) Engineering

SOURCE: 59 FR 54531, Nov. 1, 1994, unless
otherwise noted.

§ 101–6.600 Scope of subpart.

This subpart provides the regulations
of the General Services Administration
(GSA) under Title I of the Fire Admin-
istration Authorization Act of 1992 con-
cerning definition and determination
of equivalent level of safety. The primary
objective of this regulation is to pro-
vide a quantifiable means of determin-
ing compliance with the requirements
of the Act. It is not a substitute for
compliance with building and fire code
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